
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic #01-11-6 - Chaplain on the Binnacle List
Date: Saturday, January 22, 2011 4:30:14 PM
Importance: High

 
Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic - 01/22/2011                 #01-11-6

========================================================================================
 
Our Base Chaplain, Walt Blomgren, is in Thunderbird Hospital following hip replacement surgery earlier today.
Walt fell yesterday at home. He should remain there, room 3C-377, for the next few days until a transfer to a
rehabilitation facility is planned.
 
Keep Walt in your thoughts and prayers.
 
 

Chuck Emmett
Newsletter Editor - Webmaster
Perch Base USSVI, Phoenix, AZ
communications@perch-base.org
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